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NOTICE OF THE CLOSURE OF THE INQUIRY  
 
The Environment Agency has today withdrawn its objection in 
relation to the Flood Risk Assessment prepared by Network Rail as 
part of the Environmental Statement submitted with the application 
for the Transport and Works Act Order.  As a result it will not be  
necessary for the Inquiry to be resumed on Thursday 9 December 
to consider this objection as was provisionally agreed when the 
Inquiry was adjourned on Friday 3 December.  
 
I give formal notice that the Inquiry is now closed with immediate 
effect.   
 
No additional documents should be submitted to the Inspectors 
after the issue of this notice. Any further correspondence 
concerning the matters considered at the Inquiry should be directed 
to the respective Case Teams in the Departments for Transport (in 
respect of the Order, deemed planning permission and the 
Certificates requested under S19 of the Acquisition of Land Act 
1981) or the Department for Levelling Up, Housing and 
Communities (in respect of the applications for Listed Building 
Consent).   
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